
 

The work session meeting for Tuesday September 24, 2024, 

has been moved to the Cherryville Fire Department at 

411 E. Church Street. The meeting will be held at the  

regular time of 5:30 pm in the training room. Please let me  

contact me if you have any questions. Thank you! 

City Clerk, Paige Green 704-435-1709 

 


